
Friday 14th June 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
This half term we have introduced the ‘Proud Cloud’ to each 

classroom.  Every day, staff move pupil names into the proud 

cloud if they have done something that makes their teacher 

proud.  At the end of each day, these pupils are celebrated in 

their classrooms by either myself or an Assistant Head and 

receive a proud sticker for them to bring home. 

Well done to our Year 5/6 Girls football team who played in the 

final against Hymers earlier this week.  Unfortunately, they lost 

9-0 but we are proud of all of the players for their effort and 

resilience.  Last night, three teams of girls from Year 4, 5 and 6 

represented the school in a football tournament 

with all three teams impressing and finishing in 

either 2nd or 3rd place in their groups. 

Miss Pitts,  

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

92.42% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

2ZC 

97.78% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

6ZM 

100% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Sports Days 

 
We are delighted to let you know the dates for our Sports Days 

which are coming up later this half term.  The dates for each 

year group are listed below: 

 

• Nursery - Tuesday 25th June 2024 from 1.30pm 

 

• Reception - Thursday 27th June 2024 from 9.15am 

 

• Year 1 and 2 - Friday 28th June 2024 from 9.15am 

 

• Year 3 and 4 - Wednesday 26th June 2024 from 9.15am 

 

• Year 5 and 6 - Tuesday 25th June 2024 from 9.15am 

 

We will share more information with you about these next week. 

 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

9x9=81    81÷9=9 

9x9=81    81÷9=9 

Reading Corner 

Next week is The Big Malarkey Week in association with Hull 
School's Library Service. 

On Tuesday, some children from Year 6 are taking part in the 
voting day for the James Reckitt Book Awards - we are looking 
forward to meeting the authors! 

On Wednesday, children in Year 2 are taking part in music, 
theatre and bushcraft workshops. 

On Friday, children in Year 3 are taking part in music, comics 
and coding workshops. 

Remember to get your tickets for the Malarkey weekend on 
Saturday 22nd and Sunday 23rd June.  

Our final book swap of the year will be on Thursday 4th July. 

Griffin’s X page 

Attendance this 

week by class 

Nursery 83.17% 

RCM 90.17% 

RLS 89.06% 

1KR 92.89% 

1CS 90.74% 

2ZC 97.78% 

2MK 91.57% 

3TW 90.37% 

3MH 94.23% 

4HS 92.06% 

4SS 91.19% 

5DC 89.45% 

5JL 92.59% 

6AD 98.33% 

6BA 87.08% 

6ZM 100% 

Griffin Values 

Each week, we have a focus on one of 

the key characteristics from our       

behaviour and values curriculum. 

Every Friday, one pupil from each class 

receives a certificate for showing that 

characteristic in school. 

Next week’s focus is: 

Communication 

School closed 

 

School is closed on Monday 24th 

June 2024. 


